FASTBALL ST. ALBERT

NEWSLETTER
DecemMBER 2022

Welcome to the December edition of

" ,I ‘The Angel Advisor, your place for all
| the Fastball St. Albert news! In this
edition you will find:

AGM Update

Spring 2023 Registration
Fundraising and Volunteer Efforts
Player Development

Coaches Corner

You may swing and miss, but the love of the game shall stay the same.



Registration

Registration Info

Special thanks to our outgoing board members Christina
Shoults (former President), Chip Maloney (former Player
Development Director) and Christine Maloney (former
Fundraising Director). They all served on the board for
many years and have helped guide and build our program.


https://www.rampregistrations.com/login?v3=5bd0eff1b1
https://fastballstalbert.ca/content/registration-info
https://www.rampregistrations.com/login?v3=

click here

click here

click here

ach clinics a
be offered @

Looking forward to seeing
everyone in the New Year!!


https://www.fastballstalbert.ca/form/5544
https://www.fastballstalbert.ca/cloud/fastballstalbert/files/Policies/Fastball%20St%20Albert%20Code%20of%20Conduct.docx.pdf
https://softball.ca/safesport

